
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

October 18, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the 
collection for World Mission Sunday. This is a collection of the US 
Bishops in support of evangelization efforts around the world. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of Richard Goodnuff. 

May he rest in peace. 
 

• This weekend, the Bishop sent out a message reminding everyone that 
the Mass dispensation is still in effect; however, if someone is able to 
come to church (or do their regular duties in society), they should 
come and participate in Mass. This is a moral summons to all the 
faithful. God knows if this exhortation applies to you. Be sure to come 
to Mass, if you are able. 

 
• This Wednesday our Bible Study continues. We’ll be discussing the 

Giants of Old in Genesis 6. 
 

• Please remember that we have Healing Masses at 11:00 AM on every 
Saturday of October. The Anointing of the Sick is available at all 
these Masses.  

 
• Please be sure to use the “charlestondiocese” email addresses for 

communication with staff. We don’t use any other email addresses. 
We don’t want to lose any of your correspondences to us! 

 
 


